
WARNING FOR 
ANNUAL MEETING OF THE 

POMFRET SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

The legal voters of the Pomfret School District of Windsor County, Vermont, are hereby warned 
and notified to meet at the Pomfret Town Hall, located in North Pomfret, Vermont, in said 
District, on Tuesday, March 6, 2018, at 11:00 A.M. for the purpose of transacting business not 
involving voting by Australian ballot. 
 
ARTICLE 1: To elect a moderator for the ensuing year. 
 
ARTICLE 2: To hear the reports of the Pomfret School Directors for the school accounts. 
 
ARTICLE 3: To elect one School Director to the Pomfret School Board for a term that will 

expire on the date the District ceases to exist pursuant to the Merger Study 
Report and Articles of Agreement approved by the State Board of Education on 
February 21, 2017. 

 
ARTICLE 4:   To elect one School Director to the Woodstock Union High School District #4 for 

a term that will expire on the date the District ceases to exist pursuant to the 
Merger Study Report and Articles of Agreement approved by the State Board of 
Education on February 21, 2017. 

 
ARTICLE 5: Shall the voters of The Pomfret School District agree to transfer the deed of The 

Prosper Valley School and property to the Town of Pomfret. 
 
ARTICLE 6: To transact any other business that may legally come before the meeting. 
 
 
Dated this 26th day of January, 2018. 
 
BOARD OF SCHOOL DIRECTORS: 
 
Patti Kuzmickas, Chair 
Jody Eaton 
Seth Westbrook 
 


